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Dear Christopher 

Peter Braynion just pointed out to me that we are continuing to receive 
substantial deliveries of AFC Factor VIII from Belfast. I was indeed 
aware that you had on one occasion made an exchange with Dr Main for some 
commercial Factor VIII which you had previously purchased but I did not 
know that the process was continuing. 

So far as I know our stock level is low, and indeed the total stock situa—
tion within the SNBTS is at present very healthy and I wonder if there 
is some specific reason why the exchanges with Belfast are still necessary 
and obviously I am concerned that there may be some difficulty in our 
local supply situation which I am not aware of. 

I would be very grateful if you would let me know if there are any problems 
which need to be unscrambled. 

With kind regards. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

DR D B L McCLELLAND 
Director 
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